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To:  Parents of Students in Grades 3-5 
Fr:  Kim Shipman 
Re:  Summer School at Bethel Elementary 
Date:  May 20, 2015 
 
 
Haywood County Schools is excited to provide Summer School for students 
who do not earn a proficient score on the North Carolina End-of-Grade Tests.  
Summer School will provide students who do not demonstrate proficiency on 
the tests the opportunity to receive additional instruction and have a second 
chance to receive a passing score on the state tests.  Students who do not 
demonstrate proficiency on EOG tests may not be eligible for promotion.      

Bethel Elementary’s Summer School program will be in session Monday,     
June 15 through Friday, June 26.  Summer School hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m.  Students must attend Summer School a minimum of  six days to be 
eligible for retesting.  

Students will report directly to their summer school classroom and must be 
picked up promptly at 12:00 p.m.  Snacks will be provided each day of  Summer 
School.  Your child’s teacher will contact you upon receiving scores to discuss 
more specific details regarding Summer School.   

Your student is encouraged to do his or her best on the upcoming End-of-
Grade tests.  Teachers and students have worked very hard all year long to 
prepare for them.  We feel our students are more than ready to “rope the test” 
and have great success and we look forward to our EOG Round-up on Friday, 
May 22.   

In preparation for these important tests, please remember to make sure your 
child gets a good night’s rest, has a nutritious breakfast and arrives by 8:00 to 
begin testing.  Our goal is to begin testing at 8:15.  Once the testing session has 
started, students who are tardy may not disrupt the testing setting and will be 
required to make-up the test on a different day.  Please be reminded of  our 
testing schedule: 

 

 
B E T H E L E L E M E N TA RY S C H O O L  



 

May 27    Grade 5 EOG Science- Brooks’ class 

May 28    Grade 5 EOG Science- Beck’s class 

May 29    Grade 5 EOG Science- Watson’s class 

June 1      Grades 3-5 EOG Science- Ashe’s class 

June 3      Grades 3-5 EOG Reading Comprehension 

June 4      Grades 3-5 EOG Mathematics 

 

As always, we are happy to answer any questions you may have concerning 
Summer School and EOG tests and you may contact the school office at         
646-3448.  
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